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9 May 2025 

Dear Stephen, 

Contract Award Notification – Third Level Support & Consultancy – Ref GPhC141QC 

We are pleased to inform you that the General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC) would like to award you a 
contract for the provision of third-party support and consultancy. 

This agreement will be for a duration of 36 months (3years) with an optional extension for 12-months.  
The contract will commence effective from 1st June 2025. 
  
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter with an electronic signature and return along with the relevant 
agreement/ contract and documentation to be signed by both parties. Kindly send the document to  
rene.kiliaan@pharmacyregulation.org  at your earliest convenience.  

    

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rene Kiliaan 
Procurement Business Partner 
 

Signed on behalf of the General Pharmaceutical 
Council 

Signed on behalf of Ministry of Software Ltd  
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